MEETING ROOM GUIDANCE

APRIL 2022

At BST, we want to ensure all people who want to, can meet together
in an environment where they feel safe. As such, we encourage all
staff, volunteers, members and visitors to be respectful of others and
take reasonable measures to reduce the spread of covid.

Though we will do everything we can to minimise risk, it can never be eliminated
entirely, so please be aware of your own circumstances and the steps you need to
take to protect yourself and others.

In the interests of everyone's comfort and safety, you will be asked to leave

if you do not follow the guidelines and instructions of Blue Sky Trust staff. If

you are ill or have a temperature, you will be asked to return home.

Thank you for helping us!
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